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As part of intra-collegiate literary competitions, the Department of English hosted the "Flash Fiction 

Challenge," a spontaneous storytelling competition, on 10 October, 2023. Participants randomly 

selected prompts from chits and had a 3-minute window to craft and narrate their stories. The 

creative use of prompts by 11 students added an exciting and competitive dimension to the event, 

showcasing their remarkable creativity. 
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